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LITERACY:
This term, we will be brushing up
on our note taking skills and will
look at adding speech into our
writing to make it more
interesting.

NUMERACY:
This term we will be finishing off
our fractions, decimals and
percentages block then will be
focussing on money, equations
and measurement.

Homework is posted on the
school blog on a Monday

and should be returned on a
Thursday.

In our final term we will be finishing
off our Ancient Greeks topic and will
be learning about the Rainforests,
the people, plants and animals that
live in them and the effects of
deforestation.

This term we will be having our class assembly. More info to follow soon.
Huge congratulations to the pupils that took part in the local K’NEX

challenge. They only went and won!
Also very well done to the Euroquiz team. You all worked extremely hard and

did yourselves and our school proud at the East Ayrshire competition.

Later in the term, as the weather
gets warmer, we will be completing
an Outdoor Learning block.
We had planned to start this last
term, however, we never managed
to fit it into or busy schedule!


